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April 26, 1963

Mrs. Elizabeth Daniels
Fairmount Addition
Pawhuska, Oklahoma

Dear Mrs. Daniels:

The enclosed letter from the Department of the Interior has
further reference to settlement of the estate of the late George

Daniels.

As you know, an appeal was filed in this case, but considera-
tion had been suspended since it was indicated that settlement
negotiations between the parties were in progress. It appears
now, however, that settlement negotiations probably will not
be concluded, and that it will be necessary to consider the ap-
peal which had previously been filed.

With best regards and good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Enclosure



UNITED STATES JA-1295
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
OFFICE OF THE SOLICIETOR

WASHINGTON 25, D.C. APR 25 1963

- Hon. A. 5. Mike Monroney
~ United States Senate
mh!.ngbma’j, D. C.

Dear Senator Monroney:

We have received your letter, dated April 19, 1963, in which, on
behalf of Mrs. Constance Burnett, Oklahome City, Oklahoma, you
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In reply to an earlier inguiry from you on this same matter, we
advised you on April 16, 1963, that the interested parties in the
above estate were in the process of negotiating a settlement of
their differences. However, information received since that time
trwourmmzm, Pulsa, Oklahoma, indicates that settle-
ment negotietions among the parties probably will not be concluded,
and that it will be necessary for us to consider the appeal which
was filed in the present case. Consideration of that appeal had
been suspended because of the apparent intention of the parties to
effect a settlement.

Sincerely yours,

»— nmxég Bernes
Acting Associate Solicitor

Indian Affairs




